
Προτεινόµενη διατύπωση για την εξαίρεση της Ελλάδας από τις 
χώρες αναφοράς για τον καθορισµό των τιµών των φαρµάκων 

 
 
Τhe prices of pharmaceutical products which are uploaded to the site 
of our Ministry are exclusively determined by the Greek competent 
authority for the products both reimbursed by the Greek health 
insurance and those not reimbursable. The current Greek pricing 
system is based on the exceptional and harsh economic, social and 
medical factors that are specific to Greece. The Greek Ministry of 
Health asks competent Authorities in other Countries not to refer to 
those prices in their national pricing and reimbursement decision-
making process.  
 


